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December, 2016 

 

Dear St. Peter Families,   

    

 Our traditional Christmas pageant, entitled this year, “NEW 

BEGINNINGS,” will be held on December 14th at 7:00 p.m.  Your child needs 

to be in the cafeteria no earlier than 6:30 p.m. or later than 6:45 p.m.  

Please take your child’s coat with you to your seat (since the children will not 

be returning to the cafeteria). We ask that the children wear Christmas 

colors (no jeans, sweat suits or sneakers).  Some students will be assigned a 

costume, as directed by your child’s teacher. 

 

 All children will remain in their seats until the conclusion of the pageant.  

Please come to their area in the gym to pick them up. 

 

 This will be a wonderful evening for all to be together and to enjoy the 

beauty of the children’s voices and the company of each other.  As always, 

the pageant will conclude with our beautiful nativity scene.  All the students 
are expected to participate in the pageant.   
 

 Thank you for all your cooperation.  We are looking forward to this music filled 

Christmas get together.  
 
 

The Christmas Committee 
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Please join us for our 
Christmas  

Dress Down Day Friday,  
December 16! 

 

Please wear your ugliest sweater,  
 But, if not possible, wear red or green! 

To participate, contribute 50 cents 
 

 

 

 

 

Please DO NOT wear: 

Low-cut shirts, low-cut jeans, 

sandals, graphic sayings, 

spaghetti straps, tight outfits, or 

skin showing.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS!! 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Saint Peter Families, 
 
Thank you for your generous donations to our 
annual Baby Shower for Jesus.    The families of 
St. Peter School certainly made Christmas 
brighter for many families in need. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Cronin & the 7th grade 
Mrs. Nocchi & the 1st grade 

  



 

PTA NEWS 

 

2016 SPS BLUE RIBBON 
ORNAMENTS  

HAVE ARRIVED 

 

****LIMITED QUANTITY**** 

To guarantee receiving an ornament PREORDER NOW 
ORNAMENTS WILL BE DISTRIBUTED & SOLD AT THE CHRISTMAS SHOW ON 

DECEMBER 14, 2016. 

$10 each 
  

Return this portion to school to Linda Rehrer, k/o Jack Grade 5 

 

FAMILY NAME:________________________________________________________________ 

 

NUMBER OF ORNAMENTS: ______________________ 

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED:________________________ 



 
 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

Happy Holidays!  It’s that time of year to start planning for Christmas!  I 

hope you find the following information easy to follow.  Please contact me 

or your class parents with any questions or concerns. 
 

CLASS GIFTS 

Because our teachers work so hard, we would like to do something special for them 

in return.  If you wish to participate in a monetary gift collection for your child’s 

teacher, please send the gift (cash or check payable to St. Peter School PTA) to the 

class parent listed below.  (A small portion of these funds will be given to the 

enrichment teachers.)  The class card will be generic with no individual names listed, 

and will be presented at the class parties.  Please send the monies to the following 

class parent by DECEMBER 22nd. 

 
Grade Class Parent 

K Meredith Palumbo (There are two faculty members.) 

1 Beth Dunn 

2 Tina Elliott 

3 Maria Gahagan 

4 Mary Engelken 

5 Erin Galante 

6 Andrea Macko 

7 Becky Piemonte 

8 Lisa Chibarro 

 

CLASS PARTIES 

Class parties are planned for Thursday, December 22nd.  The PTA will provide a 

pizza lunch for all grades.  THERE WILL BE NO LUNCH SERVICE ON THIS 

DAY!  The 

Class parents may contact you for additional snack, beverage, or paper good 

donations.  Please remember that St. Peter School has a “NO GOODY BAG” policy.  

The PTA will be providing all the children with a small gift. 
 

Thanks so much for all you do!  Wishing you a wonderful holiday season! 

 

Cindy Petrella 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

It may seem a little early to start thinking about 

Christmas but it will be upon us before you know it. 
 

This year’s Christmas Cash 50/50 is more important 

than ever as the PTA looks to make up for missed car 

raffle sales at the Seafood Festival.  
 

Please look for your Christmas Cash 50/50 tickets in 

this week’s communication folder.  There will be 10 

tickets for you to sell. 
 

Should you need more, please contact Cindy Petrella via 

text or phone at  

732-672-3966. 
 

All tickets to be returned to Christine Benol c/o Amelia 

Benol, Gr. 5, by December 12. 
 

Drawing to be held before the Christmas Show, 

Wednesday, December 14. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Christine Benol &Cindy Petrella 
 


